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Appeal of John Reed (by Bruce Johnson) to a Vacant Building Registration Requirement at 123 WAYZATA
STREET.

John Reed is in compliance with previous "cleaning" orders and will continue to maintain his home.  This is his
sole residence.  Orders for Category 2 are unfounded.

July 28, 2011

DSI:  Please post Smith condemnation so it shows in STAMP.

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of John Reed (by Bruce Johnson) to a Vacant Building Registration
Requirement at 123 WAYZATA STREET, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and
considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council [recommendation]; Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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